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In River CitY
Tuesday, October 31, 2016
o-8 pm

The City of Chester would like to invite your or your business to participate in Chester’s 5" Annual “Trick or Treat in River City” Tuesday,
October 31, 2017. This is a great opportunity to get families into our business districts. Over the years, several “haunts” in town have
become favorite spots for the children to trick or treat, so we hope this event can be a fun and safe evening for all.

We would encourage you to distribute candy or treats of some type during the trick or treat hours, which have been set by the city from
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. If you really want to get into the “spirit” ... dress in costume! To participate and be included in the fun activities,
please contact the Recreation Director’s office by October 6" so that you can be included in advertising for the event. For additional
information, or to get your business/home on the “haunt” list, you may call the office at 618.826.1430 or email

chesterrecreation@chesterill.com. Although the city’s trick or treat hours are 5:00 to 8:00, the advertising will indicate that some
businesses may choose to take part until the treats are gone!





